
JUST WRITE A CHECK 

BOSTI PTA FUNDRAISER 

 

                                  

 

 

 

Dear Bosti Families, 

Due to popular demand, here is the “Just Write a Check” Flyer. Are fundraisers not your thing? 

That’s okay because we have a way for you to help! 

In addition to our fundraisers, you can also send in a donation directly to the PTA. 

Please make checks payable to: Bosti PTA or send in cash, in an envelope marked PTA Donation. You can 
also send in payment through Venmo. Please add “Donation” in the comments. 

If each child contributed $1 to the PTA, that would give us $300 more dollars to spend on special 
programs and events for your child at school. 

Did you know that the PTA provides: 

All Cultural Arts Programs (assemblies) including Circus, Pumpkin Patch, Field Day, Family Fun Night and 
so much more! 

We thank you for your continued generosity for our children! 

 

Parent/Guardian Name_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Teacher______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Amount:  $5_______ $10_______ $15_______ $20_______ Other_______ 

 
 


